
Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 

February 21, 1980 
DAEC-80-88 

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

SUBJECT: 

FILE:

Semiannual Operating Report for 
Duane Arnold Energy Center, 
Unit No. 1 

A-118e

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

Please find enclosed two copies of the Semiannual Report 
for the Duane Arnold Energy Center, Unit No. 1, for the period 
July 1, 1979 through December 31, 1979.., This report satisfies 
the requirements for a Semiannual Operating Report as stated 
in the Radiological Technical Specifications, (Appendix B to 
Operating License DPR-49).

Very truly yours, 

Daniel L. Mineck 
Chief Engineer 
Duane Arnold Energy Center

DLM/KDY/l h 
Enclosures 

cc: L. Root w/o 
Duane Arnoid Energy Center * PO. Box 351 * Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52406 * 319/851-5611 
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